
ANNEX 1 

 

Recommendations from the Street Scene & Environment Advisory 

Board 

5th March 2020 

 

It is RECOMMENDED TO CABINET that it APPROVE the following actions to be 

progressed prior to the proposed parking charges outlined in the report coming into 

effect on 5th  April 2020:- 

1) the objections to the proposed charges to the off-street parking charges, as 

detailed in the report, be set aside; and 

 

2) the appropriate Traffic Regulation Order be made to facilitate the variation of the 

off-street parking charges. 


